It's Time to Get Ready for the Frozen Rumble in St. Cloud!

I would like to wish you all a great Holiday Season! With so many things happening this time of year, I want to remind you that the Ringman Contest will be happening again this year at the Conference and Show (January 16-18, 2020) during the Fun Auction. Showcase your talent, be loud, funny, serious, show us what you got! Get after it and send in your registration now!
I had a great time as the MSAA 2019 Ringman Ambassador. Working with many different auctioneers has been a wonderful experience for me to share my talents with them and their staff as well as learn from them. The enjoyment of working the crowd is something for all to enjoy and you never know who may hire you for your next big gig. If you are on the fence about participating in the Bid Calling or the Ringman contest, call or email me. If I can do it, You Can Do It!
I would like to find a few sponsors for the event to build in a possible cash prize, ring, belt buckle, or a better trophy. As a sponsor, a banner will be hung and promoted throughout the event. It would be great to put the event this year out on Facebook Live; if there is someone that would be willing to help me out, please let me know
One change for this year is that we will be going back to asking one question that will be the same for each contestant.
I look forward to seeing you all soon.
Bret Walters
bret@grafeauction.com
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